==============================
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================
Please be advised of this updated information regarding controlled blasting at the Second Avenue Subway 78th-79th Street location. 
This is to notify you that our contractor S3 Tunnel Constructors will be conducting Controlled Blasting Activities on 2nd Ave at the 78th - 79th Street location.  Controlled blasting at this location will occur intermittently between November 4th and November 30th 2011.　This controlled blasting is necessary to excavate and shape the chamber between the 2 completed tunnels that were created by the Tunnel Boring Machine.  All blasting activities will be completed by 7pm. 　Please contact the project field office with any questions or concerns.  212 792 9716
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